Reply ID: iadb

Dear Sue,

Thank you so much for reading and commenting. I am honored to have
an English professor reviewing my work. I apologize for my lack

of formal education, but I have learned that words have power and
can be used as a powerful tool for change. Poetry was something

very far from me for years, but my heart opened to it when I worked
for healing and personal change.

I'd like to meet and talk abecut some possible writing projects for
incarcerated persons. Is this’ something you may consider? Please let
me know. I have some good references if you need tham and I can
assure you that any project we could offer would be worthwhile and
taken seriously. Please contact me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927
MCI Norfolk
PO Box 43
Norfolk, MA
02056-0043

Thank you for your readership and I'll be hoping to hear from you
very soon. I am,

Prisoner Rights Activist
tim.muise.63@gmail.com

Until you have had to choose,
whether to live or to die,

you can never really know,
how real freedom applies.

TJM



